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The	Talavera	Community	Association	(TCA)	Board	of	Directors	(BOD)	heartily	
greets	all	of	you.	An	astute	man	once	pithily	stated,	“Be	always	at	war	with	your	
vices,	at	peace	with	your	neighbors,	and	let	each	new	year	find	you	a	better	man”	(or	
person).	

Immediate	community	concerns:	Will	EP	Electric	prevail	or	Organ	Mesa/Talavera?	
Do	we	have	projected	completion	dates	for	the	road	re-construction	of	Soledad	
Canyon	and	City	utility	gas	line	installation	through-out	Talavera?	What	TCA	BOD	
positions	are	up	for	grabs?	
	

2019	Annual	Meeting	and	Roadside	Cleanup	

Our	next	community	meeting	will	be	our	
Annual	Meeting	and	will	take	place	at	the	
Farm	&	Ranch	Museum	on	Saturday,	
March	23rd,	2019.	The	neighborhood	
cleanup	will	begin	at	8	am.	Road	
assignments	can	be	picked	up	at	the	fire	
station	along	with	trash	bags.	Incidentally,	
we	will	have	a	dumpster	at	the	fire	station	
for	resident	yard	waste	and	any	cleanup	
trash.	

The	Annual	Meeting	will	begin	at	5:30	pm	
in	the	F&R	Auditorium.	We	are	inviting	
three	guest	speakers:	our	new	Dona	Ana	
County	Commissioner,	Shannon	Reynolds,	
new	PRC	Commissioner,	Steve	Fischmann,	
and	our	local	LAVFD	Ass’t	Fire	Chief,	Daren	
Bloomquist.	We	are	looking	forward	to	
hearing	updates	regarding	the	proposed	
EPE	Substation	in	Talavera,	the	Soledad	
Canyon	Road	Project,	City	Gas	Line	

installation	on	resident	streets,	and	the	
current	ISO	status	of	6	of	the	16	county	fire	
districts.	Bring	your	list	of	questions,	
comments	and	concerns.	Also,	sorry,	no	
food	allowed	unless	we	pay	an	exorbitant	
fee	for	catering.	Learned	our	lesson.	

TCA	Elections	
This	years’	vote	will	be	for	President	and	
the	2nd	Member-at-Large	position.	
Incumbents	are	Perry	Ashby,	President	and	
Robert	Tyk,	2nd	Member-at-Large.	Duties	
and	responsibilities	can	be	found	in	our	
Bylaws,	talaveraca.org/tca-bylaws.	If	you	
are	or	will	be	a	current	paid	Member	of	the	
Community	and	would	like	to	volunteer	
your	time	and	energy,	please	email	the	
BOD	(tca@talaveraca.com)	a	brief	one	
paragraph	bio,	asap.	Any	new	candidate	
bios	will	be	posted	on	the	TCA	website..
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Membership	Dues	

The	TCA	would	like	to	thank	all	TCA	Membership	for	their	continued	support	of	the	TCA,	
and	at	the	beginning	of	each	year	we	encourage	you	to	renew	your	Membership.	We	have	
included	an	envelope	to	mail	your	$25.00	to	the	TCA,	or	simply	turn	it	in	at	our	Annual	
Meeting	at	the	Farm	&	Ranch	Museum,	March	23rd.		

Please	include	your	email	address	if	you	would	like	a	receipt	for	your	dues.	Also,	adding	
your	email	to	the	TCA	distribution	email	list	(sign	up	at	www.talaveraca.org)	is	one	of	the	
most	expedient	and	cost-efficient	ways	to	receive	communication	from	the	TCA.

2019	
	

TCA	Annual	Dues	
$25.00	

Mailing	Address:	
	
Talavera	Community	Association	
P.O.	Box	1057	
Mesilla	Park,	NM	88047	
	
	
Name:	 	
	
	
Address:	 	
	
	
E-Mail:	 	
	
	
Phone:	 	
	


